
 



 

If so, then please enter the 
 

STUDENT DESIGN CONTEST 
FOR THE 

 31st Annual HAEE 5K 
 

We're looking to put YOUR DESIGN on Banners, Signs and T-SHIRTs 
 

Create designs for one or all of these items! 
 
Students may submit up to 3 different designs in total.  
 
Design Criteria: 

•  Unique and original design 
•  Up to two colors (but should look good in black-and white too!) 
•  8” x 8” maximum size 
•  Appropriate to HAEE and the 5K 
•  Should include the words: 

✓ "HAEE" or "Hampton Alliance for Educational Excellence" 
✓ 31st  Race 
✓ Date of the Race: October 7, 2023 

 

  Email Submissions to: 
        alfie.midgley@hamptonalliance.org 

                
  Deadline: May 15, 2023 
 
 

Winning design to be prominently displayed throughout the HAEE 

2023 Race Campaign and awarded a $100 Amazon Gift Card!! 

mailto:alfie.midgley@hamptonalliance.org




 August 23, 2022 

 Dear Hampton Middle School Community, 

 This year at HMS, we are excited to announce a new project for eighth grade students during their Career 

 Awareness course rotation. We have revised our curriculum to include a unit on financial literacy, in addition to the 

 unit on career exploration.  We have partnered with the Clearview Federal Credit Union to allow our students to 

 participate in a “Reality Fair” as a culminating project for the course. The purpose of this project is to promote 

 financial literacy for our students and give them practice budgeting and making financially sound decisions. As part 

 of this hands-on activity, students will visit several different themed booths to decide how they will strategically 

 manage a prescribed salary.  Each student’s salary will directly connect with their career of choice to which they 

 also researched and interviewed throughout the course. 

 To successfully implement this project, we need the help of our dedicated parents and community members to run 

 the Reality Fair booths.  There will be approximately ten booths for our students to visit, including housing, 

 transportation, insurance, entertainment, utilities, etc. The Reality Fair will take place five different times 

 throughout the year to give all eighth grade students an opportunity to participate when they complete the Career 

 Awareness course rotation.  Please feel free to volunteer for as few or as many days as you would like. 

 Your assistance will be needed from approximately 7:50am-9:30am on the days that you volunteer.  This time 

 period includes an overview of your responsibilities prior to students joining the event. All materials are provided, 

 and no prior preparation or planning is needed.  The dates of the Reality Fair are as follows: 

 ●  Monday, October 17th 

 ●  Monday, December 12th 

 ●  Wednesday, February 15th 

 ●  Monday, April 17th 

 ●  Tuesday, June 6th 

 Again, you may sign up to volunteer for as few or as many days as you can.  If you are interested in volunteering, 

 please click on the Google Form link below to sign up.  If you have any questions or have issues signing up, please 

 send an email to Mr. Rice at  zachary.rice@ht-sd.org  . 

 Sign up to Volunteer! 

 Thank you so much for your consideration in assisting with this unique learning opportunity for our students. 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Marlynn Lux  Mr. Zachary Rice 

 Principal  Interim Assistant Principal 
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